
To: Bipartisan Task Force on Gun Violence and State Representatives      03/14/2013

Subject:   SB 505 - AN ACT CONCERNING THE MINIMUM AGE REQUIREMENT TO
PURCHASE A RIFLE  

The purpose of this bill is to raise the age to purchase a rifle from age 18 to age 21. I do 
not agree with this bill and I oppose this requirement. 

The reason I oppose this bill is because if a person is considered at age 18 to be 
responsible to use a rifle while serving in the armed services, then the person should be 
considered responsible for civilian ownership of a rifle at age 18.

Sincerely;
Michael Faucher

475 Liberty Hwy
Putnam, CT 06260
860-428-5049

  


